
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Anthony McCullough  
The Magnolia Group, LLC  
980 Hurricane Road  
Franklin, IN 46131  
tmccullough@millerchem.com 

Re: Issuance of Order 
Amphenol Corporation (Franklin, Indiana) 
Issuance of Administrative Order on Consent Docket RCRA-05-2024-0006: 
EPA ID# IND 044 587 848 

Dear Mr. McCullough: 

Thank you for signing the RCRA Section 3008(h), 42 U.S.C. § 6928(h) Administrative Order on 
Consent for the Former Amphenol Corporation and Franklin Power Products, Inc. Site, located 
at 980 Hurricane Road Franklin, Indiana 46131 with EPA ID # IND 044 587 848. 

As of March 22, 2024, the Administrative Order on Consent RCRA-05-2024-0006 has been 
issued and is effective. EPA attached the executed version of the AOC to this letter.  

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Valerie Voisin of my staff at (312) 886-5877 or 
voisin.valerie@epa.gov.  If you have any legal questions, please have your legal counsel contact 
Ms. Gillian Asque at (312) 886-3283 or asque.gillian@epa.gov.   

Sincerely, 

Jose Cisneros, Manager
Remediation Branch 
Land, Chemicals and Redevelopment Division 
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Attachment: 
Administrative Order on Consent 
 
 
Cc:  
Shilpa Patel, USEPA R5 CAS2 Supervisor, patel.shilpa@epa.gov patel.shilpa@epa.gov 
Valerie Voisin, USEPA R5 CAS2 Geologist, voisin.valerie@epa.gov 
Gillian Asque, USEPA R5 Attorney, asque.gillian@epa.gov  

mailto:patel.shilpa@epa.gov
mailto:voisin.valerie@epa.gov
mailto:asque.gillian@epa.gov

		2024-03-22T16:55:22-0500
	JOSE CISNEROS




